
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My family only has one car and primarily rely on Trimet and biking to move 
around the city and state. I walk my son to daycare and use the yellow line & 
Bus 44 to get groceries and go to his doctor's appointments while my wife has 
our car to go to work. Ridesharing costs too much and is bad for the 
environment. Increasing frequency on buses/light rail and adding more 
protected bikes lanes would make our lives much better. We would also 
appreciate more funding to bus travel to other parts of the state and within 
Portland. Please don't use money to widen any interstates or freeways. I 
would like to be able to travel quickly and safely with my son and wife without 
hurting the planet.  
 
Best regards, 
Wyatt Archer, Portland Resident  
 


